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April 14, 2011 
 
 
Mr. Bruce Mackey 
ESA Adolfson  
1222 State Avenue NE, Suite 202  
Olympia, Washington 98506 

SUBJECT:  Chehalis River Flood Water Retention Project - Phase IIB Feasibility Study 

Dear Mr. Mackey: 
 
Please find attached the final report for the Chehalis River Flood Water Retention Project Phase 
IIB Feasibility Study prepared by EES Consulting.  We would like to acknowledge and thank 
you for your contribution to this study.  In addition, we would like to recognize Shannon & 
Wilson, Inc. for their review of engineering costs and design concepts, Northwest Hydraulic 
Consultants for contributing flood depth data, and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers for 
engaging with us on the economic methodology.  Finally, we appreciate all the comments we 
received after we circulated the original draft.  
 
Please contact me directly if there are any questions regarding this final report.  
 
Very truly yours,  

 
Gary Saleba 
President 

cc: Dave Muller, Lewis County PUD 
 


